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ON TRACK

GET IN TOUCH:
For more information on how you can help your employees commute with SunRail,  
email info@SunRail.com or visit SunRail.com/SunRail-For-Business

SunRail’s Southern Expansion is rolling along, with all departments 
working together to ensure operational success, when 17.2 miles 
of new track open mid-year. Osceola County, one of SunRail’s five 
local funding partners, will be receiving its first stations and Orange 
County will add a station in Meadow Woods.

Poinciana will be the system’s new southern terminus for SunRail 
passengers. The station will host a new Vehicle Storage and Light 
Maintenance Facility, an over-night and mid-day maintenance home 
to SunRail engines and passenger vehicles. Currently, Transit Oriented 
Development (TOD) plans are in the works to bring new residential 
and commercial buildings to the adjacent area. 

Downtown Kissimmee will also welcome a new SunRail station as 
part of its current intermodal station that is home to Amtrak, LYNX and 
Greyhound bus services. This station will serve Kissimmee residents 
heading north for work, but also provide a great opportunity 
for reverse commuters and leisure travelers that are interested in 
exploring downtown Kissimmee and the nearby waterfront. A recently 
completed parking structure will provide parking for 398 vehicles. 
40 additional parking spots will be available for use near the Amtrak 
station. The new SunRail station platforms will be located just north of 
the current Amtrak platforms.  

Tupperware Brands purchased the naming rights to the “Tupperware 
Station” located near the intersection of East Osceola Pkwy and 
Michigan Ave, the northern most station in Osceola County.   
Tupperware Brands is located about a mile away from the station, 
and owns land surrounding its corporate headquarters. The company 
has a master TOD plan that includes both residential and commercial 
development. As part of this plan, a new Orlando Health ER and 
medical facility is scheduled to open in December, 2018.  

Finally, Meadow Woods will serve as the new southernmost station 
in Orange County, providing residents from this popular bedroom 
community the opportunity to use SunRail for northbound and 
southbound travel for work or leisure.   

“All four stations provide SunRail the opportunity to attract new riders, 
many of whom have never ridden SunRail previously,” said Nicola 
Liquori, SunRail’s CEO.  
 
SunRail’s business development and marketing teams are currently 
planning community events that will allow the residents of Meadow 
Woods and Osceola County, the ability to tour the passenger vehicles 
and the new stations later this Spring.  More information will be 
forthcoming at SunRail.com, SunRail.es and in upcoming versions of 
On Track.

Kissimmee Station Meadow Woods Station

SOUTHERN EXPANSION UPDATE

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EDMAFdx523Q



